December 25, 2018
Dr. Ruo-Yu Ma
Scientific Editor
World Journal of Gastroenterology

Dear Dr. Wang,

We wish to submit the revised manuscript entitled “Current status, problems, and perspectives of non-alcoholic fatty liver disease research” (Manuscript NO: 42631) for publication in WJG. 
We revised the manuscript according to the comments from three reviewers. Revised points were indicated in red in the text. 
We look forward to your review of our revised manuscript. 

Respectfully yours, 

Naoki Tanaka, M.D., Ph.D

Department of Metabolic Regulation
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